
 

 

 

 
The statute of limitations for requesting a refund from 
withholding on a W-2 is three years from the filing deadline. 
Any refund requests made after the statute expires will be 
denied.    

For example: Tax year 2019 filing deadline was 07/15/2020, 
therefore a request for refund must be received by 
07/15/2023. 
  


